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Next week is a key stepping stone in our journey to be leaders in
innovation and technology. We will lead the first Key Stage 4 Artificial
Intelligence Hackathon led by Inversity. Our GCSE computer science and
some of our GCSE Art students are participating in the day. 

Prioritising mental health is essential for children’s
overall well-being and development. Just as we nurture
their physical health, we must also create safe spaces for
them to express their feelings, build resilience, and
develop healthy coping strategies. By fostering open
communication and promoting emotional awareness, we
empower children to navigate challenges, cultivate
positive relationships, and thrive in a supportive
environment. Investing in children’s mental health today
lays the foundation for a brighter, healthier future.
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/l4fsY214hhW0dF7b?
ref=Link

This half-terms REACH value is: Achieve

We are the first school in the country to work
with Inversity with Key Stage 4 students, giving
our students a real insight into the
applications of AI.  
This is a very exciting opportunity for our
students giving them a real insight into
complex problem solving and future skills.
Good luck to all taking part. 
Have a good and restful weekend. 

The Inversity challenges normally run through Key Stage 5 and give students complex,
industry-based, problems to solve. It trains them how to use A. I to frame, understand and
solve complex real-world problems, with some going on to secure high-level
apprenticeships with industry leaders. 



School News
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We have a number of children in school that have medical conditions where they must
not be in direct contact with a student with Chicken pox or measles. If your child has or
has a close relative/friend with either of these conditions, please alert the school so
that we can assess and reduce possible contact.
 

Mrs Carter runs a mindfulness club every Thursday. Any year groups
are welcome.

In the club we do a variety of things, rock painting, mindfulness
colouring, listen to meditation music, etc. 

We are pleased to announce that the club will be based in Room 3. We
look forward to welcoming any students and engaging in our planned
activities.

Once again, we'd like to express our sincere gratitude for all the applications we
received for the positions mentioned above. It's clear that our school house system
is deeply rooted in our community, and it's wonderful to see so many students eager
to participate. 
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